

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\pe\staff\admin\sports relief letter 2018 - ag approved sm.docx

23rd February 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

RE: All Years: Sport Relief - Week Beginning 19th March

During the week beginning the 19th March we will be holding various events to support Sport Relief as well as to raise money for contributions towards sporting fixtures and transport costs. In that week there will be a sponsored mile for those who wish to run a mile. Students and staff can run their mile during one or more lunchtimes in that week. Sponsorship forms can be collected from the PE office.

Additionally on Friday 23rd March, we invite all students to come to school dressed as a recognisable sports star and in return contribute £1 to Sport Relief. Clothing should be appropriate for school, specific to a particular sporting personality and sport and not simply casual sportswear. Lunchtime will also involve a staff vs students benchball game where students can enter teams or come to support. Information regarding team entries will come out nearer the time.

Yours sincerely

Miss A Godfrey

Acting Head of Physical Education